

Northfleet Technology College Colyer Road Northfleet Kent DA11 8BG

Tel: 01474 533802 Fax: 01474 536122

Email: office@ntc.kent.sch.uk Web: www.ntc.kent.sch.uk

Head: Jane Partridge

21 November 2017

Dear Parents

Sixth Form Open Evening

Our Sixth Form Open Evening will be held at NTC on Thursday 30 November 2017 from 5.30-7.30pm. During the evening there will be a presentation on the Sixth Form given by the Head of Key Stage 5 as well as opportunities to speak to staff about the options on offer post 16. The presentation for Sixth Form will be at 6:15pm.

We do hope that you and your son will be able to join us and we look forward to seeing you. We ask that you complete and return to your son's Progress Manager, the tear off slip at the bottom of this letter, indicating whether you will be attending.

Yours Sincerely

MS LA Donaldson

KS₅ Manager

Assistant Headteacher

Reply: Year 11 Sixth Form Options evening, Thursday 30 November 2017	
Student Name:	
Learning Coach	
We will/ will not be attending the Options Evening on Thursday 30 November 2017	
Signed:	Date:















